
 
 

  

 

 

 

            

 

 

 

             

June 2025 Issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

         
Pat P - 12th June  

 
 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  

  

          

  

Park View 
Newsletter 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Thank you to Sarah and Shana, for all 

of your hard work. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Entertainment June 2025 

                                              

In-house activities are as follows: - 

Mondays & Tuesdays –Move it Mornings with Marion 

Wednesday, Thursday & Fridays – Rosa’s Relax Afternoons! 

 Scrabble  

Jenga 

 Puzzles 

Word Searches 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Observation Games 

Nostalgic Fairground Games 

Cooking  

5th @ 2pm – Singer – Claire 

5th & 19th @ 11am – Yoga and Meditation with Clemie 

13th @ 10am – Father’s Day Fry Up 

20th @ 10.30 – Dude the Miniature Horse 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

V.E DAY SPONSORED WALK 



 
 

 

  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

Rosa’s & Marion’s Reflection 
Hello All, 

What a busy month, we started the month with a sponsored walk around the park followed 

by a buffet lunch and then the lovely Leo came to entertain everyone, singing many 

recognisable songs we had not heard for a long time, needless to say everyone slept very 

well that night! A massive thank you to all the families and staff who came in on their day 

off to help out and join in. It was great to see the residents all wearing the hats they had 

decorated in celebration for V.E Day! We managed to raise a whopping £1040.00, which has 

gone directly to the resident fund for more fun stuff for our residents to enjoy, starting with 

a lovely treat a slap-up lunch of Cod and Chips last Friday, from our local chippy for all the 

residents, they loved it! 

We also had the reintroduction of the Salvation Army to visit once a month, their music 

booming through the home gave everyone a great lift and our residents enjoyed joining in 

with the hymns. Some of our residents are 3rd Generation Salvation Army members and this 

means a lot to them to be able to share the joy with their friends at Park View. 

Clemie has been working her magic with Yoga and Meditation sessions, it’s great to see 

some of the residents are remembering the routines. They all really enjoy these sessions 

and the boost it gives, both physically and improving mental wellbeing. 

We have also been doing lots of Arts and Crafts and our residents were very proud of their 

stained-glass butterflies. They have also been making some very cute Hedgehogs and 

Pelicans which are proudly displayed around the home. Some of our residents have started 

to paint the feathers for our peacock, watch this space for updates! It will look amazing 

when finished! 

As always, we have been playing lots of cogitative agility games and doing puzzles, anything 

to get the mind and body going! 

We are really looking forward to see “Dude” the miniature horse again this month, its 

always such a pleasure to see the love from the residents, we will of course take lots of 

photos and share next month. 

It’s our Father’s Day Fry Up on 13th June, please see reception for booking. 

We are planning a Hawaiian day in July so we will all be dressing up in grass shirts and 

Hawaiian shirts and drinking Mocktails, can’t wait for that, it’s going to be so much fun!!! 

With love as always, 

Rosa and Marion xxx 


